January 11, 2015
Re: Nicholas Harvey

Dear Madam/Sir:
It is a great pleasure to write in behalf of Nicholas Harvey in his application for your position at the Lawrence Livermore National Laboratories. Nicholas did outstanding work in my Sociology class and came into my office on numerous occasions to talk about life, chemistry, creativity and the cosmos in general. 
I found him to be a very intelligent and enthusiastic young man who could talk seriously about virtually every topic that our free associations took us to. Nick is a very self-disciplined thinker who allows himself free associations but who is so self-disciplined that he can quickly get back to the original threads of our conversations. He loves being precise and he has countless hours of experience in laboratories, doing precise work. I am confident that he will do excellent work for you. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nicholas earns my highest recommendation. He will do out-standing work at your laboratories, making many valuable contributions during his lifetime. If I can be of any further help, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995.
Sincerely,



Dr. John D. Baldwin, Ph.D.
Professor
baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 
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